
Project Update: October 2015 
 
In the first stage of the project we have had several meetings with local stakeholders that 
included mainly farmers. Fields trips have been organised to upstream areas of small 
streams, where farmers use pumping engines to take water from the streams. We have met 
mainly farmers and local community representatives, including forest workers, water users 
and schoolchildren.  We have discussed all the problems related to habitats of sturgeons. 
 

 
 

 


